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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 2 Term 4 2015 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Preparations for our school’s 25th Anniversary are well under way. Some people have al-
ready taken part in preparations by recording stories and voting for their favourite cover 
for our PhotoBook. There will be many more opportunities to participate and contribute, 
including the construction of a grotto to Our Lady. A School Community Meeting will be 
held after Mass at school next Tuesday to share ideas and information.  

Centre: Students time each other on a lap of the classrooms. 
Top Left then clockwise: Aiden came to give horse rides, Zenyal and Lee Marlian cooked, Jack and Kei-
ran played safely in the shallow water, Livarn wound up for a throw,  Sherahni and Merissa enjoyed a 
swim, Dalton and Sionel posed,  Sionel flipped out. All in a days’ work at WANALIRRI. 



Thanks to the twenty people who voted for 

their favourite cover for our 25th Anniversary 

Photobook. The most popular cover was this 

one at LEFT. No one has yet returned a story 

about the school, but you have a bit more 

time if you’d like to. The stories recorded 

when Maree was here will feature in the 

book that will be launched in June 2016. 

Thanks to Matthew, Devina and Sr MJ 
for coming to our assembly last Fri-
day. It’s always good to have the sup-
port of community members at events. 
Congratu-
lations to 
Dalton for 
his award 
for strong 
leader-
ship. 

Fr Simon from Kalumburu will be spending a 
few days here next week. He plans to say 
Mass in the school at 9.00am Tuesday and 
again at the Cemetery at 
4.30pm on Wednesday. It 
will be a Mass for All Souls 
Day. Fr Simon hopes to visit 
families while he’s here and 
to get to know you. If anyone 
wants Baptism or other Sac-
raments for themselves or 
their children, please let Fr 
Simon know. 

School Community Meeting:Tuesday October 27th, 10.30am, after  Mass.  

Ngunga Resource Centre will run a Play-
group next Thursday between 8.30 and 
10.00 at the school. Barbi Kitching will be 
here to remind parents. Any little children 
up to school-age can come as long as a 
parent comes too. 

Computer Club:  
Monday to Thursday 1-2pm 


